
 

 

NOTICE 

CITY OF BARRE 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING CANCELLED 

 
The Barre City Council meeting regularly 

Scheduled for Tuesday, September 5, 2017 has been cancelled. 

The next scheduled meeting will be Tuesday, September 12, 2017. 

 

Steven E. Mackenzie, P.E., City Manager 

 
 

 

 

OTHER MEETINGS AND EVENTS 

Thursday September 7
th

 

 Tax Sales – 11:00am Council Chambers  

 Development Review Board – 7:00pm Council Chambers 


